
Early Notice / Environmental Monitor 

The Town of Scituate has applied to the Massachusetts Department of Environmental 

Protection for a Request for Site Exam/Pump Test Proposal to evaluate the potential for 

siting a public water supply source in the Satuit Meadow area of Scituate, Massachusetts. 

Satuit Meadow is located off Old Oaken Bucket Road, approximately one mile west of 

downtown Scituate. The area of assessment is located near the east-central portion of 

Satuit Meadow. 

Written comments on the granting of the MassDEP permit to conduct testing of the site 

for a new water supply withdrawal are to be filed within thirty (30) days of publication of 

this notice in the Environmental Monitor. Written comments are to be submitted to the 

Drinking Water Program Section Chief at MassDEP7s Southeast Regional Office, 20 

Riverside Drive in Lakeville, Massachusetts, 02347. This notice has been prepared by 

Higgins Environmental Associates, Inc. as consultant to the Town of Scituate. 




